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Your paragraph text

Happy New Year to our E.E. Oliver Community! I am
very pleased to be back at EE Oliver as your
principal.  It has been wonderful seeing all the
familiar faces of Fairview and getting to know the
new arrivals at EE Oliver.  It has been 3 and ½ years
since I left, but I am realizing that there is much
that is the same, and yet there are a lot of others
that have changed.  I love seeing the excitement of
our students and staff as they get ready for more
learning after the Christmas break.

January has certainly arrived in extreme contrast to the weather we had
before Christmas! With the extreme temperatures we are experiencing,
please remember to make sure your children are dressed appropriately.
Hats, mitts, winter coats and snow pants are a must even when you drop off
and pick up. A reminder also that we do go outside every day when the
weather is above the -25 degree mark. Thank you for checking your
child(ren) and watching what they are wearing as they leave the house in
the morning. 

January is also that time of the year when we start thinking ahead to the
Alberta Education Assurance Survey which will be administered to the grade
four students, grade four parents and all teachers at EE Oliver Elementary.
These surveys help gather information on the quality of education provided
by school authorities and schools. The results of these surveys is an integral
piece of data as we develop our school and division Education Plans. We truly
value the input we receive from our grade four parents every year and ask
you to please take the time to complete the survey as honestly as you can. If
you have any questions, please feel free to call the school for any
clarifications. The survey is now open and closes to all on March 1. If you are a
grade four parent, please look for more information on the survey coming
through Canada Post in the near future. 
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https://prsd.schoolcashonline.com/











































